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Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

ERRATUM FOR RFP 09/2025 – APPOINTMENT OF A SERVICE PROVIDER FOR THE 

CISCO SERVER ROOM KIT FOR THE THREE NEW OFFICE SPACE AT BROOKLYN AND 

SURROUNDING AREA 

 

This communication and/or letter serves to highlights issued erratum (s) as per, Section 6.2. of 

the SARS RFP 09/2025 1-1 Main Document which states that, “SARS may issue updated 

versions of documents issued in the RFP pack and/or may issue additional documentation to form 

part of the RFP pack. Such reissued or additional documentation will be published on the National 

Treasury e-Tender Portal and SARS website. It is a bidder’s responsibility to visit the National 

Treasury e-Tender Portal and SARS website at regular intervals to ensure that a bidder uses the 

latest versions of documents in the RFP pack.” 

 

 

ERRATUM #1 

 

Bidders should be aware that SARS will evaluate Price and B-BBEE/Specific goals (Gate 2) using 

either the 80/20 or the 90/10 preference point system as outlined in Section 7 of the 

Implementation Guide for Preferential Procurement Regulations, 2022: 

I. Estimated costs can be determined by conducting an industry and commodity analysis 

to obtain indicative market-related prices that may be utilised for benchmarking purposes. 

Based on the findings, the relevant preference points system (80/20 or 90/10) to be 

utilised for the evaluation of the tender must be stipulated in the tender documents. 

Where the estimate is determined to be somewhere between the 80/20 or 90/10 
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preference points system, and it is not certain which preference points system the tender 

should be invited under, then consider utilising the provisions of regulation 3(2) of the 

PPR 2022 to avoid unnecessary cancellation of tenders should the tenders received not 

be within the preference points system that was advertised with the tender. 

 

II. If there is uncertainty on the preference point system to be applied, institutions must 

advertise the tender indicating that the tender will be evaluated using either the 80/20 or 

90/10 preference point system. Once tenders are received, the lowest acceptable tender 

must be used to determine the preference point system to be applied for the evaluation 

of tenders. 

 
III. Where the lowest acceptable tender is equal to or below R50 million, the 80/20 

preference point system must be applied. 

 
IV. If the lowest acceptable tender is above R50 million, the 90/10 preference point system 

must be applied. 

 

SARS trusts that the above information provides clarity on the matter. 

 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

_________________________ 

MR KOVILAN RAJARUTHNAM  

ACTING BUSINESS AREA HEAD: ACQUISITION MANAGEMENT 

DATE: 11 JUNE 2025 


